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24 June 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

RE: Cultural Non-uniform Day – Friday 5 July 2024 

I am writing to inform you of our cultural week celebrations which will be taking place week commencing the 
1 July. Cultural week has become an annual tradition at St Bernard’s and our cultural committee have been 
working very hard to ensure a fantastic experience for all students. 

On Friday 5th July, a cultural non-uniform day will take place to raise money for a new school minibus. The 
contribution is £1.50, but there is an option to contribute more towards the minibus if you would like to.  It will 
be wonderful to see as many of our students wearing cultural clothes, however if your child has not got cultural 
clothes, they can wear appropriate clothing. Please note the following: 

• No crop tops 

• No ripped jeans 

• Shorts should not be shorter than mid-thigh 

• No changes to hair colour 

• Sensible shoes must be worn (no high heeled shoes) 

• No fancy dress 

Additionally for students in Years 7 to 10, no makeup, jewellery or anything that would contravene our 
standard uniform policy. 

Should your child wish to participate in the non-uniform day, they will need to contribute via ParentPay 
by Thursday 4th July. Should your child not wish to participate, they will need to arrive at school in full 
school uniform on Friday 5th July. 

Your child will still be responsible for ensuring that they have all their relevant equipment and books for 
the day’s learning and must still wear PE kit if they have a PE lesson that day. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs H Barnes  

Deputy Head Teacher  


